
 
 

Thornden School 

Open Mornings 
We are holding open mornings for parents/carers 
only. This is an ideal opportunity for parents/ 
carers of year 6 students to see what Thornden 
can offer. A brief talk from the Head of School, 
Ms Lowing will take place followed by a tour, so 
you can get the full Thornden experience! 

 
 
Friday 15th September 2023  

Tuesday 3rd October 2023  

Wednesday 4th October 2023 

 
 

08:45 - 10:00 each day 

 
To book a place, please telephone the school 

reception on 023 8026 9722 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


